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  NRC FELLOWSHIP CUP is with Thomas Bauer- Urlaub (29 May 2011)

  Birthdays and Anniversaries :  None today
  If you are unable to fulfil your duty, please arrange your own exchange.

Office Bearers
President
Annemarie Mostert

Club Secretary
Paul Westcott

Treasurer
Hans Mostert

President Elect
Dean Gounden

Diary of Forthcoming Events
August: Membership
17 August DG’s Visit to Northcliff RC and Blackheath RC

         A warm welcome to DG Anton Meerkotter and DGA Annetjie
27 August  Firlands Fete work party (Tommy is coordinating)

31 August  Prospective Members Cocktail Party (bring prospective members)
20/1 October    Visit to Ficksburg - Lesotho Schools Water Project

22 October  “Night at the Races” - Rand Park Golf Club

President Annemarie with the guest speaker Khadjia Richards, who talked to the
Club on the HIPPY project, together with Zoe and Nico.

17-Aug Anns 24-Aug Anns 31-Aug Anns

Sergeant Francis Callard John Turner Paul Westcott

Reception Graham de Kock Gordon Wenham Nico Goosen

Grace Gary Mukheiber Nico Goosen

Swindle Tommy  Stratten Zoe Lees

Welcome
visitors Hans Endress Dean Gouden Annemarie Mostert

Toast To RI Steve Margo Gill Entiknap

Toast to Ann’s Dean Gounden John Turner

4 Way Test Paul Westcott Hans Mostert

Introduce
Speaker Annemarie Mostert Dean Gounden David Dingemans

Speaker   DG Anton
Meerkotter Connor Hartnady Annette Jahnel

Topic District 9400 Japan Search and
Rescue

One World One
People



This week’s Foundation Thought is about Giving to the
Foundation. ―Some think that there is competition in Rotary between
supporting local projects and giving to The Rotary Foundation. In fact,
the more we emphasize what Rotary does for people through The
Rotary Foundation, the more it increases our overall spirit of giving.
When a club emphasizes giving to The Rotary Foundation, most often
the club will discover increases in giving to local scholarship foundations,
contributions to local community service, and greater participation in
local hands-on projects because a club that gets into the habit of giving
will give more to all causes.— Rotarian Ronn Kerr

INTERACT  CORNER
 Interact had a workshop
at Vuleka Primary School
helping to set up the
library. The NHSIC is
getting ready for the
Firlands Fete , collecting
cakes and will then be
helping at the stalls on
the day.

Forthcoming Attractions

� Pirates Soccer Club to speak on the Club’s history

One Planet One People - Annette Jahnel -first woman to drive solo
round the earth - 31st August

CLUB SERVICES

Speaker Programme: Members need help to organise speakers. ALL members to
provide a contact for a speaker or be prepared to put a topic forward that they are
willing to talk about. More Speakers Required!

Wine: Rotarians are reminded to bring their donations of wine for the
Swindle.We would hate to have a dry swindle especially on Anns Evening!
Bulletin: Please provide input to the NRC Bulletin - Short report and photos of the
evening speaker, Key dates for the diary, interesting Rotary Clips or Snippets, or more
details from a NRC Rotary Spot.

Apologies: Please email dingeman@mweb.co.za before 18h00 on Monday
evening prior to the meeting.

Public Relations: Please contact Annemarie with any articles and photos that you
have taken to promote Rotary and the NRC in the Community.

10th August 2011

ROTARY PHOTO STRIPUSEFUL WEBSITES

CLUB WEBSITE www.northcliffrotary.co.za
INTERACT WEBSITE http://northcliffinteract.webs.com/
DISTRICT 9400 WEBSITE www.rotary9400.co.za/
ROTARY INTERNATIONAL www.rotary.org
MAKING UP?  http://www.rotary.org/en/AboutUs/SiteTools/ClubLocator

Graphic 1:  My Year of Beds - Annette  Jahnel
Photo 1: Interactor Esther helping at the Vuleka
Library
Graphic 2: Firlands Fete
Graphic 3:  NRC Night of the Races

 The NRC leadership will be preparing for the meeting with the
DG next week. We hope that both Vaughan and Pat have a
speedy recovery.

DG’s Newsletter July 2011:
The Theme of 2010/11 “Building Communi-
ties, Bridging Continents” could not have
been more appropriate to the new District
9400 and we salute Francis and  Janet Cal-
lard for having achieved just that. They cer-
tainly managed to build our Rotary
Community and they bridged our Districts
in a credible, efficient and laudable manner.


